
  

 
 

 

Circular AUS/2022-2023               14 October 2022 

Dear parents and students,  

MID-TERM BREAK 

As per the approved KHDA calendar, AUS will have a Mid-Term break from Saturday 15th of October till 

Sunday, 23th of October. School will resume on Monday, 24th October again. Enjoy your time with family and 

loved ones and please stay safe! 

EXPRESSIONS E-MAGAZINE 

We are proud to announce that the Expressions e-Magazine for the 2021-22 academic year has been posted 

on the school website. It shares a glimpse of the activities that were conducted in the different sections of the 

school during a year where COVID-19 was still part of the challenge we all faced: 

https://www.arabunityschool.ae/expressiosn-e-magazine/  

FONTANA CIRCUS SCHOOL TRIP 

The bookings for our Primary students have been made for Monday 24th October and for our secondary and 

sixth form students the date is Wednesday, 26th October. 

If you’ve paid by yesterday’s deadline, your child/ren will be part of the group of students who will attend the 

circus school trip as per the dates shared above. As explained, only maximum 800 students in Primary and 

maximum 800 students in secondary and sixth form will attend, while the other students will continue with 

lessons in the school on those days. Teachers have prepared exciting revision and other educational activities 

for our students who cannot attend the circus trip.  

LAUNCH OF A NEW PARENT FORUM FRAMEWORK 

We are very proud and thankful of the parents who have supported AUS with their active involvement in the 

Parent Forum. After discussions with the Parent Forum leadership, it was decided to relaunch this important 

body in a way that more parents can participate and to shift the focus of the forum to become even more 

supportive of innovative initiatives to benefit our students. 

If you would like to join the Parent Forum for 2022-2023, please register your interest on the Parent Forum 

registration form on the link provided below: 

https://forms.gle/AyPamiRt5ZrVNyPB6  

If you have any further queries, please email parentsforum@arabunityschool.ae   

Regards 

 

Leonard Murphy 
Principal 
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